
Parks Canada  
PO Box 1166 
#220 5101, 50th Avenue 
Yellowknife, NT 
X1A 2N8 
 
February 09, 2021 
 
Re: Notification of Commencement of Preliminary Screening of Guide Outfitter Operations 
 
To: Distribution List (including Review Board) 
 
Parks Canada will be conducting a preliminary screening of operations associated with commercial 

guides, outfitters, and tour operator companies applying for a business licence reissuance in Thaidene 

National Park Reserve. According to the requirements of the Mackenzie Valley Resources Management 

Act, Parks Canada must determine any public concern, or adverse environmental, social or cultural 

impacts before issuing/reissuing a business licence in a national park.  

Attached is a description of proposed guide outfitter operations in Thaidene Nene National Park Reserve 
for the 2021/2022 season. If you have any comments on this proposal, please submit them to me by 
March 12, 2021.  
 
Thank you. Your feedback is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Danielle Thompson 
 
Ecosystem Scientist, SWNWT Field Unit 
Parks Canada 
Phone: (867) 445-5079 
Email: danielle.thompson@canada.ca 
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